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Treasurer’s report for the year 01 July 2009 till 30 June 2010

Financial activity

This financial year’s main activity was once again hosting the TMQ workshops. Our workshop income was $31,105 ($45,038 in 2009), while the expenditure was approximately $21,704 ($33,953 in 2009).  We only ran a limited number of workshops this year.  Workshop attendance for the current 2009-10 financial year was steady with the trainer fees and expenses higher.

We sponsored a CATSIG member to attend the LIANZ conference in 2009.  Our expenditure was $1,886.  

Income

Our total income for the year was $33,188 ($47,003 in 2009), comprising workshops and membership $1,608 ($1,341 in 2009).

Expenditure

Our total expenditure was $23,590 ($47,243 in 2009).
Statement of financial position

The financial position of the SIG remains sound. While we recorded an operating surplus of $9,089 (deficit of $240 in 2009). The unaudited accumulated funds of the SIG stand at $22,503.04 ($34,727 in 2009).
Joanne Rowan

Treasurer

November 2010

